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“Covering the World with the Word” 

February 15, 2020 
 
Dear Pastors and Supporting Churches, 
 
Hope your New Year has been a prosperous and happy one. Praying all is going well with you and 
your church. 
 
Bible Publishing Month (BPM) Telethon is only a few months away. This year the dates are Friday, 
May 15th from 6:00 p.m. til 10:00 p.m. and Friday May 22nd from 6:00 p.m. till 10:00 p.m. and Sat-
urday, May 23rd, from 8:00 a.m. til 12:00 noon.  This is when we raise the funds to purchase paper, 
equipment and also to help pay for any equipment repairs. We would like to raise enough money to 
pay off the Binder/trimmer we purchased last year for $191,000.000. We still owe around 
$128,000.00. If you would feel led to give toward this fund raiser, above your regular monthly sup-
port, we would appreciate it very much. You may take up to 3 months from the time the telethon is 
concluded. If you would like you may watch on the internet if you are out of the area. I will give 
more information in the next newsletter along with some other items you may use. 
 
PROJECTS:  Cur rently we are working on 250,000 Spanish Roman booklets to go to Venezue-
la to Missionary Randy Barton. Acts 1:8 “...and ye shall be witnesses unto me both in Jerusalem, and 
in all Judea, and in Samaria, and unto the uttermost  part of the earth.” 
 
Perfect Binder/Trimmer: We are still having issues with the 3 knife tr immer , but making some 
progress. The company that installed the equipment is still working on a solution, so please pray they 
will be able to figure out and resolve the problem. If not able to resolve the problem we may have to 
look at a different 3 knife trimmer which would result in more money. I am praying they can resolve 
the issue. Thanks for your prayers in this very urgent matter.   
 
Total Scriptures sent out since the last News Letter December 15, 2019. 
 
English John and Romans         3,920  English New Testaments          670 
English Whole Bibles                 3,251  Spanish John and Romans                  260 
Spanish Whole Bibles      3,420  Spanish New Testaments        1,288 
Illongo John and Romans    40,000 
 
TOTAL SENT OUT:   52,809. 
 
TOTAL SENT OUT FOR YEAR:  52,809. 
 
Scriptures Printed Since January, 2020:  This year  we have pr inted:  20,000 English New Tes-
taments; 50,000 French Creole; 250,000 Spanish 1960 Roman booklets.  
 
Total Scripture Printed since January 2020:  320,000. 
 
Shipment to Philippines:  On December  17th we were able to ship out the 40,000 Illongo John 
Romans to Bearing Precious Seed, Milford, OH for shipping to the Philippines. 
 
A lot of the John and Romans are still being used for the 360 Program to help with churches in the 
states with the different language groups they have in their area. 
 
We praise the Lord for what He is allowing us to do through the printed page and also from all of our 
supporting churches who also have a part in this ministry by prayer and financial support. Thank you 
all for your help and concern for those who have never heard.  
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